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N O T I C E  
 

It is notified for all concern that in compliance of the direction dated 18.06.2014 of 

the Hon’ble Supreme court in IA no. 15/2014 in Writ Petition No. 433/2013 in the matter of 

Dr. Fraz Naseem & Ors Vs Union of India & Ors, (copy available on www.fmsc.ac.in and 

http://www.mcc.nic.in/MCCReg/HomePage.aspx ) the vacant Post-Graduate seats of All 

India Quota 2014, shall not be surrendered (reverted back) to State/Universities as 

notified earlier.   

  

However, the scheduled 3
rd

 DPG counselling (for 50% D.U. Quota) will be held on 

23
rd

 & 25
th

 June, 2014. 

    

 

             -Sd- 

                 (H. H. Baa)      

                 Deputy Registrar (Medical) 
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